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To Autonomous Republic of Adjara had a businesslike visit from representatives of World Bank
Group IFC (International Finance Corporation) Mr. Philip Condon & Mr. Bakur Maisuradze.
During visit in Adjara, they went to see some already going enterprises and had interesting
business meetings with investors. IFC representatives also has paid a visit to International
Investors Association and had an introducing and for further well relation type of a meeting with
the Chairman of IIA Mr. Cemal Bilgingulluoglu.
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